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Mr. Mark Land

President

American Association for Homeopathic Pharmacists
4332 SE Logus Road

Milwaukie, Or 97222

Dear President Land and Members of the American Association for Homeopathic Pharmacists:

It is my pleasure to congratulate the American Association for Homeopathic Pharmacists
(AAHP) on the auspicious occasion of its 90" Anniversary.

Since AAHP’s inaugural year in 1923, the organization has been at the forefront of the
expanding homeopathic community, marshalling the voices of manufacturers, distributors, and
pharmacists to drive broader recognition and acceptance of the complementary medicine
industry. The AAHP has distinguished itself through its work to support industry quality
standards through the Homeopathic Pharmacopoeia of the United States, and worked with legal
experts and government regulators to create the FDA Compliance Policy Guide 7132.15 (CPG),
which established the conditions for the marketing of homeopathic drugs. The organization also
plays an invaluable role in bringing legislative initiatives to the attention of members of
Congress, and in advocating for initiatives that promote the strategic goals and objectives of the
homeopathic pharmaceutical industry.

Throughout my career in Congress, I have been pleased to work closely with AAHP
representatives to ensure that my constituents and all Americans continue to enjoy access to a
wide range of personalized homeopathic medicines. I look forward to continuing to collaborate
with leaders from AAHP as they pursue their mission to promote responsible industry practices
for regulatory compliance, strengthen ingredient product quality, and ensure truthful and
compliant product labeling and consumer safety through educational outreach.

Once again, I congratulate the American Association of Homeopathic Pharmacists on its 90

Anniversary — and I wish it every success over the next 90 years.

Sincerely,

Zan Pl

Tom Harkin
United States Senator
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